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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, Counselors, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 As we approach the upcoming month, we will likely be prompted by someone to tell them what we are thankful 
for.  Rather than wait for the question, I thought I would just take the opportunity to share some of these Life’s Key 

related items of thanks with you. 

 

1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 - "Be joyful always; pray continually; give thanks in all                                            
circumstances, for this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus.” 

 

 First and foremost, I am so thankful for God’s countless blessings!  He has kept this ministry going for 37 years, 
and I am so humbled and thrilled to now be a part of it.  I am thankful for our building!  Even with as much attention as it 

has needed this past year, we are so fortunate to have a place to call “home” that meets all of our needs.  I am thankful for 

our friends at the post office!  So much of what we do revolves around incoming and outgoing mail, and they work hard 

to make it a good experience for us.  I am thankful for Emmaus Correspondence School and Everyday Publications!  
The quality Bible teaching in their courses changes lives, and we are proud to distribute them to anyone who will read it!  

And finally, I am thankful for ALL OF YOU!  Whether you volunteer your time, pray for us, or financially support us, 

you are part of a great team of people that God has assembled to carry out His work!  Thank you all for the roles that you 
play, and the encouragement that you have given me.   

 

 Here are a couple letters from inmates that God is reaching through us: 
 

“God bless you!  Thank you so very much for being a part of my life.  You don’t know what you have done!  Your 

lessons and God’s word have changed my life in so many ways.  I am so, so gratefully thankful for the ministry.  It has 

helped me in my relationship with God, my family, and my wife.  I just want to say thank God.  Please keep doing the work 
of God because you are changing people’s lives that are true believers of the word of Christ Jesus, and I am!  Thank you 

for the Bible and everything else.  It has made a difference in my life today and I’m very pleased with where I am. 

Again, thank you so much.  I couldn’t have made a better choice but to join this school and ask for your studies.  
My wife and I both love what you have done in our lives together.” - Larry (Virginia) 

 

“May God continue to bless you in all that you do.  I have a friend that is taking your correspondence courses.  
He told me how the courses are really enriching his life.  I do see the change in him.  I would like to make that change 

myself.  Is it possible you could send me your study course?  It would truly be a blessing.  I’m a baby in the faith and want 

to feed on all the spiritual milk I can get.  I am always hungry for the word of God.  I need to have that hunger satisfied.” 

- Calvin (Pennsylvania)  
 

 

May all we do be for the glory of God! 

 

 

 

 

Tim Priano, Director 

 
 

PO Box 10         www.lifeskey.org 

Bethel Park, PA 15102                        lifeskey@verizon.net 


